From: Cooper, Thomas < NHTSA>

Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2007 1:29 PM

To: 'CSantucci@tma.toyota.com'

Subject: RE: Request for Extension - PE07-049

Hi Chris.

Your extension to provide warranty data is granted.

## **Tom Cooper**

Chief, Vehicle Integrity Division Office of Defects Investigation

**From:** CSantucci@tma.toyota.com [mailto:CSantucci@tma.toyota.com]

Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2007 1:20 PM

To: Cooper, Thomas <NHTSA>

Subject: Re: Request for Extension - PE07-049

Tom,

I'm in a meeting for another hour or so, but when we spoke last I mentioned that we need more time on the warranty data. We won't be able to submit it tomorrow. Everyting else is my understanding. Thanks for your consideration.

Regards, Chris Santucci Assistant Manager Technical and Regulatory Affairs Toyota Motor North America

---- Original Message ----

From: [Thomas.Cooper@dot.gov] Sent: 12/13/2007 12:57 PM EST

To: Chris Santucci

Subject: RE: Request for Extension - PE07-049

## Hi Chris,

Your request for an extension for responding to the ODI information request letter dated October 12 has been modified based on our telephone conversation. Toyota will provide population, complaint, field and warranty data by the original due date, December 14. The balance of the response will be provided by January 11, 2008.

## Tom Cooper

Chief, Vehicle Integrity Division Office of Defects Investigation

From: CSantucci@tma.toyota.com [mailto:CSantucci@tma.toyota.com]

Sent: Tuesday, December 04, 2007 3:16 PM

**To:** Cooper, Thomas <NHTSA> **Cc:** ctinto@tma.toyota.com

Subject: Request for Extension - PE07-049

Tom,

Due to the complex relationship in drafting this IR response with GM, Nummi, and Toyota Motor Corporation in Japan, on behalf of Toyota Motor Corporation, who has assumed the responsibility of developing the complete response, we would like to request an extension of the due date from December 14, 2007, until January 22. 2008. This will allow us to conduct some additional reviews of the response between the different corporations that are not normally necessary. In addition to the complexity of responding to this IR across the individual corporations, we are approaching the holiday season. North American affiliates are closed between Christmas and New Years, while our Japan headquarters is closed the first week of January. We intend on supplying Pontiac Vibe field data (Complaints, Warranty, etc.,) by the original due date.

Please advise if you have concerns, or if this extension is granted.

Regards,

Chris Santucci - Assistant Manager Technical and Regulatory Affairs Toyota Motor North America, Inc.